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Rob Spaans is now member of the Committee of cash auditors
  

   Rob Spaans and Bob van der Velde, Wijk aan Zee 2016 

Dear Members,

I am happy to inform you that no member of the Council and no member of the Board had any objections
to the appointment of Rob Spaans as financial auditor and member of the Committee of cash auditors. On
the contrary, I got several very positive reactions. By consequence Rob has been appointed beginning from
September 13th.

Robert van de Velde
Chairman

Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

https://www.kwabc.org/files/kwabc/news/2017/10/rob_spaans_bob_v_d_velde_wijk_2016_x1280.JPG
https://www.kwabc.org/files/kwabc/news/2017/10/rob_spaans_bob_v_d_velde_wijk_2016_x1280.JPG
http://www.tcpdf.org

